
MFA State Secretary Snezana Jankovic Talks about Relations with Greece for CoRD Magazine
Thursday, 10 April 2014.

State Secretary at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs Dr. Snezana Jankovic assessed that the
bilateral relations with the Hellenic Republic had been traditionally good, in an interview given
for the April issue of CoRD Magazine.  The interview (in the English language) may be
downloaded here .
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